
Barker Central School 
1628 Quaker Road, Barker, New York 14012-0328 PHONE 716/795-3237 

FAX       716/795-9330 

  

 

 

Dear Pratt Families, 

The last two student attendance days will look different this year.  I wanted to 
let you know of these changes so that you can plan for them in advance. 

This year, we will be having 2 half days to end our 18-19 school year.   

 Friday, June 21 and Monday, June 24 will both be regular AM bus pick 
up times.   

 Friday, June 21 will be 12:00 dismissal, with busses leaving the school at 
12:05.   

 Monday, June 24 will be Field Day & Moving Up Day, with 12:00 
dismissal and busses leaving at 12:05.  

If you have any questions, please call 795-3237. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

John Hoar 

Principal 

Pratt Elementary 


